
16. Sarah to Rev. J. L. Fritsche, November 12, 1899 
 
[Translation] 
 

Sheboygan Wis., Nov. 12. – 1899 
 
 Dear parents and brother: 
We have been waiting for  
a letter from you, but 

5 we thought you would visit  
us soon with winter  
Could you visit us all?  
Now the trip doesn’t cost  
as much for everyone as to 

10 Sauk for one. At first we  
thought we would visit you  
on Thanksgiving day, but the  
time is so short we could come  
first on Thursday and then  

15 would have to leave again on Monday  
Maybe we could come right after Christmas  
during the vacation. Oscar and Edna 
go to school every day. 
Could you not come for  

20 Thanksgiving day. 
 

[Pg. 2] 
 
Today we had out quarter-years 
gathering. Uncle Gustav  
preached for us. He was  
at our place last night, from the  

25 General Conference he  
 traveled to Dakota and from 
 there and all the relatives 
 he told us some about 
 Dakota. I can tell  
30 you when you visit 
 us. 
 We otherwise like it 
 quite well here in Sheboygan.  

We moved into another house 
35 two weeks ago. 

Everything is in order 
now, our 
address is 1404 North fifth St. 



 
[Pg. 3] 
 

write soon, many greetings  
40 from us all 

 with love your 
  daughter Sarah. 
 
J.S. Roeseler 
1404 North fifth St. 

45  Sheboygan 
 Wis. 

 


